
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome back to school! I hope you all had a good half term break.  

At AllChild we would like to introduce to you an amazing opportunity for your child(ren) to 
take part in a Wembley Stadium Tour during the Summer Holidays.  

This trip requires the child(ren) to attend school every day this half term to qualify. The 
children will be then selected, and a consent form along with more information will be sent 
out to you.  

I would like to emphasise that being in school is vital to your child’s academic 
achievement, wellbeing, and wider development. Pupils who attend school regularly 
have been shown to achieve at higher levels than pupils who do not have regular 
attendance. Absences mean children miss out on key learning and are sometimes 
further excluded from learning opportunities. I am keen to understand any challenges 
you may be experiencing that affect your child(ren)'s attendance and work together to 
ensure your child(ren) are accessing as much learning and opportunities as possible in 
school.  
 
Please see this as an opportunity for us to work together and ensure your child(ren) are 
coming into school every day. If you have any questions or want to discuss further, please 
do not hesitate to get in contact. My details are below. I am also present on the gate every 
morning.  
 
I would love to see as many faces as possible on the day to celebrate their engagement with 
school this term. 
 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Seema Ahmed  

 

ALLCHILD 
Link Worker in Brentfield Primary School 

 
Email: sahmed@allchild.org 

 
Contact: 07776656371 
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